
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: November 13, 2017 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals and Chancery Staff 
 
From:  Reverend Paul A. Burke J.C.L. 
  
Re:  Catholic-Orthodox Ecumenical Gathering – December 18, 2017 

           
 
The next Catholic-Orthodox Ecumenical Gathering will take place on December 
18, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Greek Orthodox Cathedral of the Annunciation, 
2500 Clairmont Road, Atlanta, GA 30329. Archbishop Wilton Gregory and 
Metropolitan Alexios will officiate. 
 
Please save this date on your calendar and plan to attend. Further details and 
promotional materials are forthcoming. 
 
Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
 


